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Thank you for your submission of Revision materials for this project. The Bowling Green State University
Institutional Review Board has determined this project is exempt from IRB review according to federal
regulations AND that the proposed research has met the principles outlined in the Belmont Report. You
may now begin the research activities.

Note that changes cannot be made to exempt research because of the possibility that proposed changes
may change the research in such a way that it no longer meets the criteria for exemption. If you want to
make changes to this project, contact the Office of Research Compliance for guidance.

We will retain a copy of this correspondence within our records.

If you have any questions, please contact the Office of Research Compliance at 419-372-7716 or
orc@bgsu.edu. Please include your project title and reference number in all correspondence with this
committee.
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